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        June 25, 2024 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Re: Invitation to bid – Facilities Building Generator #24-094 
 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 

The Sault Ste. Marie Tribe of Chippewa Indians Purchasing Department is 
accepting sealed bids for a new Generator at the Facilities Building. 

 
A mandatory walk through for interested Contractors will be held at the building, 
2280 Shunk Road, Sault Ste. Marie, MI 49783 on July 9, 2024 @ 10:00am.  

 
Bids are due no later than July 18, 2024 @ 3:00pm. 
 
Feel free to contact me at thenning@saulttribe.net with any questions and/or 
concerns you may have. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Tammy Henning 
 
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
      


